
MINISTRY TEAM 
Ministers…………….Every Member 
Pastor……………….Randy Keasler 
Discipleship Pastor…Jim Beavers 
Worship Pastor……..Christopher Hulsey 
 

 
Secretary…….……………..Kathy Burns 
Building Maintenance…….John Hoover 
Pianist…….…………….Faye Holbrooks 
Organist……………...Mandy Tompkins 

LAST WEEK                                                                          
Sunday Morning Groups ….123     Sunday Worship……….139 
Weekday Meetings…………..80 

DEACONS 
Larry Dellinger, Sec 
Stephen Bowen 
Dwayne Blake 
Bill Butts 
Robert Brewer 
Tim Grant, Chair 
Sam Dickson 
Jim Friesen, Vice Chair 
Mike Sapp 

FACILITATOR 
TEAM 

JULY  15 
George Schiller 
 

JULY 22 
Larry Dellinger 
 

JULY 29 
Truman Holbrooks 
 

AUGUST 5 
Dave Herrick 

NURSERY TEAM 
JULY 15 
Faye Keasler,  Alicia 
Keasler, Mary McCullough, 
Tina Graffagnino 
           

JULY 22 
Marilyn Friesen, Wendy 
Warden, Patricia Beavers, 
Tabitha Bowen, Haley 
Hulsey          

our vision 
We will creatively obey the Great Commission in order to build 
a growing community of Christian disciples who are committed 
to Scripture, prayer, one another, worship and outreach. 

OFFERINGS     LAST WEEK             YEAR TO DATE                  
Budget……………….$9,788………………..$440,460                                   
Actual………………...$8,561………………..$387930 

notes from today’s message   

The Way to Personal Assurance 
2 Peter 1:1-11  

 
10 Therefore, my brothers and sisters, make every effort to confirm 
your calling and election. For if you do these things, you will never 
stumble, 11 and you will receive a rich welcome into the eternal 
kingdom of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.  2 Peter 1:10-11 

 
 

How to Gain the Assurance of Salvation 
 

 Two Sources of Assurance: 

 1. The Objective Grounds for Personal Assurance 
 
 
 
   
 2. The Subjective Grounds for Personal Assurance 
    
 
 
 
 

 Two Questions for Self Examination: 

 1. Do I believe the Bible?   
 
 
 
 
 2. Do I practice what I say I believe?  
 



*Children leave for Worship KidStyle (4 year olds - 3rd 
grade) Please meet the children’s leader at the front of the 
worship center. Parents, please pick up your child after the 
service in the Children’s Ministry Center. 

Sunday, July 15 
  9:15a    Sunday School 
10:30a    Worship 
     Worship KidStyle 
  4:00p    Deacons Meeting 
No Other PM Meetings 
 
Monday, July 16 
  8:30a    Men’s Bible Study 
 
Tuesday, July 17 
10:30a    Keowee Place Bible Fellowship 
 
Wednesday, July 18 
10:30a    Morningside Bible Fellowship 
  6:00p    Dorcas 
               MidPoint  
               Preschool Missions                  
               SOM  
  7:00p    Worship Choir 

connect  grow  serve 
Dear Church Family, Thank you for the Bible given 
to me for graduation. I am even more thankful for 
the love and support you have shown me 
throughout my life. Please keep me in your prayers 
as I begin this next chapter of my life.  

Love, Turner Childress 
 
Deacons Meeting - Today at 4:00p in the 
Conference Room 
 
Danny Nicholson, Ph.D., President of Connie 
Maxwell Children’s Home since September 1, 2017 
will be our guest speaker next Sunday. 
 
Planning Ahead! It’s time to begin planning for the 
upcoming church year. Please submit your Fall 
activities and your reservation requests for the 
building, bus, and church equipment by August 6. 
You may submit in writing or email them to 
kburnswbcbapt@bellsouth.net. 
 
BBA Men’s Quarterly Fellowship - August 7 at Fants 
Grove Baptist in Pendleton at 6:00p. BBQ will be 
served at $5 per person and canned foods will be 
collected for a local food bank. 
 
Updates for email or physical addresses, phone 
numbers, or any other personal or family 
information can be submitted to the office by 
emailing us at kburnswbcbapt@bellsouth.net or by 
calling 864-647-2315. 

this week @ wbc 

today in worship 
 
HAPPENING THIS WEEK 
 Leaning On The Everlasting Arms 
 
WELCOME  
 Great Is The Lord 
 Blessed Assurance 
 
THE CHURCH IN PRAYER 
 
GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS 
 Redeemed - Worship Choir * 
 
MESSAGE 
 
INVITATION 
 It Is Well With My Soul 
 
CLOSING 

welcome         July 15, 2018 

Thank you for choosing to worship with us! It is my honor to serve 
as pastor of this community of people committed to doing life 
together as we follow Jesus and grow in His service. The 
importance of having personal assurance that I am accepted by 
God through faith in Christ is the focus of today’s message. You 
are an important part of the Westminster Baptist family as we 
worship this morning. I hope you will find our church as a place 
for you to belong in God’s family.          Randy Keasler, Pastor  

Call to Prayer 
Pray for the Deacons as they lead  

the search for our Transitional Pastor. 

Online Giving is available through wbc.life  
or www.westminsterbaptist.org. 


